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I am a 34-year-old woman who wants to become pregnant in the next year. As I am 
nearing the age of what they call "a geriatric pregnancy," I am afraid of losing access 
to reproductive health care that I may need to save my life. Please vote no on LD 887 
to ensure that Mainers have the right to control their bodies and have access to 
life-saving health care they hopefully will never need.


